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PRESS RELEASE
Following the  sad  demise  of  Dr A.P.J. Abdul Kalam,  former  President  of  India (2002-07),  on  27 July 2015, the Government of India is observing a seven-day State mourning in the honour of Dr Abdul Kalam from 27 July – 2 August, 2015, as  a  mark  of  deep respect  to  the  departed Indian leader.
2.	A condolence book will be kept open at the Embassy on Wednesday, 29 July 2015 and Thursday, 30 July 2015 from 0930 hrs -1230 hrs and from 1430 hrs-1700 hrs for the members of Indian community in Kuwait to facilitate all those who wish to pay their homage to Dr A.P.J. Abdul Kalam.
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